
TO PARENTS OF K5 STUDENTS:


The Florida Department of Health requires all K5 students to have a complete 
immunization form on file with their school.  This immunization form 
verifying that the shots are up to date must be in the school office prior to 
the first day of school.  Please be sure the part verifying that the 
immunization list is completed and doesn’t have an expiration date that is 
past.


You may have uploaded it when you filled out your enrollment forms. If so, 
you are all set. If not, here are some ways to get it to us over the summer:


Email to familychristianoffice@gmail.com

Mail to PO Box 770698 Oakland, FL 34777

Bring a copy to Meet the Teacher day


Thank you for your attention to this matter.



